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Dear Planning Team,

Please register my objection to the SizewellC project. It is utterly appalling that one of the most precious bird
sanctuaries and coastal
nature areas in the England should be threatened by such a huge building project. Future generations will never
forgive us for spoiling such a unique spot. Furthermore, every expert that I have consulted confirms to me that
the nuclear technology which SizewellC is based on will soon be redundant and succeeded by smaller, more
flexible snd economical technology.

Yours sincerely,

Nicholas Bell




